
 

 

THE PANTHERS’ PRIDE 
 

We are smart.  We do our part. We take pride in Sacred Heart! 
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BUS INFORMATION FOR SEPTEMBER 
 Please know that whatever address 
your child is being picked up and 

dropped off at now will remain the 

same for September 2014.   Bus pick-

up times and bus numbers may 

change over the summer. You should 

not assume that your child’s bus 

numbers or bussing times will remain the same from 

year to year.  You will need to check your child’s bus 

information over the summer by checking 

https://geoquery.netribus.ca .  When checking, you 

will also need your child’s OEN number which can be 

found in box beside your child’s name on the report 

card.  

Should you need to change pick-up/drop-off 

destination, please email Mrs. Belisle at 

shtmsec@ncdsb.on.ca with the new address.  This can 

be done over the summer.  It is important to know that 

it can take over a week for the changes to take place 

so it is important that you notify us as soon as possible 

to ensure the changes are made before the first day 

of school. 

 

FAMILY BARBEQUE 
We will be hosting our annual 

“end of year family barbeque” 

on June 18th from 5-7 p.m.  You 

will be receiving an order form 

today to complete and return to 

school with the payment by Tuesday, June 10th. We 

will not be able to accept order forms that are 

handed in late as the people in charge of the 

barbequing need the quantities of food that day.   

Come and share a meal, some fun on the 

bouncers/climbers, play a game or two and have a 

laugh with your Sacred Heart School family. We would 

love to see you there!   

 

FATHER MITCH/WEAR RED DAY 
As you may know, Father Mitch, our 

parish priest for Sacred Heart, will be 

moving to Kirkland Lake at the end of 

June.  We would like to give him a gift 

before he goes to thank him for all he has done for our 

school and wish him well.  We are planning to take a 

picture of all our students wearing our school colours 

on Tuesday, June 17th.  So, we ask that you send your 
child to school wearing red (preferably), white or pink.   

 

SACRED HEART HAS TALENT!    
Clear your schedules!  Sacred Heart 

School students are currently planning 

to dazzle you at our annual Talent Show June 27th at 

9:15 a.m.  We will be singing, dancing, joking and cart-

wheeling!  All are welcome! 

 

 GRADE 6 CELEBRATION 
Our Mass on Thursday, June 26 will be in 

honour of our grade 6 class who will be 

leaving us to attend grade 7 at 

O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School in 

September.  We would like to invite family members to 

our join us to celebrate Mass and the 

acknowledgement of their accomplishments 

immediately following the Mass.   Parents, you will not 

need to pack them a lunch as the grade 6’s will be 

attending a special lunch this day! 

  

RECOGNITION ASSEMBLY   
We will also be recognizing the special 

accomplishments for the students from 

Full Day Early Learning classes to 

Grade 4 at 9 a.m. on Tuesday, June 24.  The grade 5’s 

will receive their recognition during the Talent Show as 

their teachers will be with the grade 6’s at Science 

North on June 24th. Parents are also welcome to 

attend the assembly.   

 

ANOTHER YEAR COMES TO AN 

END 
Another school year nears its end!  

We would like to thank our 

teachers and support staff who work so hard every 

day to create a learning environment that 

encourages and challenges the children to do their 

very best.  We also need to thank the members of our 

Catholic School Council who suggest initiatives to 

better our school.  We are grateful to you, our parents, 

who support your child at home.  Finally, we need to 

thank our students for their work this year.  We are 

fortunate to have a wonderful group of young people 

to work with every day. Each student should be proud 

of themselves as they make this school a place where 

we all feel a part of a family.


